
WILLIAMSBURG COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

RELEASE OF STUDENT INFORMATION 

 

The Williamsburg Community School District has adapted a policy designed to assure 

parents and students the full implementation, protection and enjoyment of their rights 

under the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act of 1974.  A copy of the School 

district’s policy is available for review in the Office of the Principal of all of our schools. 

 

This law requires the School District to designate as “directory information” any 

personally identifiable information taken from a student’s educational records prior to 

making such information available to the public. 

 

The School District has designated the following as directory information.  You have the 

right to refuse the designation of any or all of the categories of personally identifiable 

information as directory information with respect to your student. 

 

 *Telephone Number 

 *Address 

 *Parent/Guardian Name 

 *Attendance 

 *Previous School 

 *E-Mail Address 

 *Major Field of Study 

 *Enrollment Status 

 *Locker # 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


